
 

Mason, Bruce & Girard, Inc. Announce Plans to Acquire Barnes & 

Associates 

November 18, 2021  

 
Mason, Bruce & Girard is proud to announce an agreement has been reached to acquire Barnes & 
Associates, a natural resources consulting and management firm headquartered in Roseburg, Ore., 
effective January 2022 
 
With this merger, more than 10 employees will join the MB&G team, bringing in new forest 
management business, expanding MB&G’s land management capabilities, and increasing the 
company’s consulting work for small to midsize forest landowners throughout Oregon.  
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.masonbruce.com/news/mason-bruce-girard-inc-announce-plans-to-acquire-barnes-

associates/#   
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